



LionPATH Updates 06-01-2018


Completed 
· Response to faculty focus groups thanking them and inviting them to continue their participation.
· Decision on handling of first generation indicator. Beginning August 1, first generation undergraduate applicants will be all for whom neither parent completed a 4 year degree.   On July 31st, all historical data for undergraduate applicants from summer 2016 forward, will be corrected to reflect that same definition. (Participants in the decision included UAO, OPA, BI Team, and LDMO)

In progress

· Recruiting for three positions:  1 developer, 1 usability expert, and a new business analyst for the Financials Team.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]RFP for Upgrade services- responses due May 31
· Working on data integrity issues pertaining to student bio-demo data—specifically loss of University email addresses, missing citizenship data.
· Training on batch assignment of advisors
· Working on tasks related to early admission/early awarding
· Work on mandatory health insurance page and links for 2018-19 as well as toward a full rollout in 2019-20
· Gathering/refining requirements for admissions piece Early Admissions/Early Awarding to determine resource needs; also working on post-awarding communications piece for Student Aid. 
· Adding more documentation for LionPATH subject areas as well as to iTwo data dictionary
· Planning for user interface changes associated with the upgrade
· Planning for 9.2 upgrade
· Working with Systems Engineering to plan for hardware lifecycling, i.e., to replace LionPATH database servers.


Upcoming Activities
6/7 – Regularly scheduled software release 
6/11 – Football ticket email goes out
6/19 – Refresh QNA from PRD









